
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                 
Muscogee County School District 

                                                         

Columbus, Georgia   

        

       August 25, 2015 

 Spencer High School 

Glenda Harris 

Family Service Coordinator 

    

 

  
 Dear Parent/Guardian: 

  

 First and foremost, I would like to welcome you and your student to Spencer  

High School, our history shows that we strive for excellence within our 

environment and in the community. 

 

My role as the Family Service Coordinator is to help parents, guardians, and 

caregivers of Spencer High School students feel welcome in the school by 

bridging the gap between parents, teachers, and school staff. I look forward 

to meeting with many of you in the next few months to share your concerns and 

comments. I would also like to thank those parents who have an interest in 

volunteering this school year, thank you again for taking the time to fill 

out the volunteer interest form.  For those parents who are interested in 

volunteering but did not have an opportunity to fill out a volunteer interest 

form, you are welcome to come to my office, room 216, or the attendance 

office.  

 

On behalf of our principal, Dr. Johnny Freeman, and the entire staff of 

Spencer High School, we look forward to a productive and meaningful school 

year for both you and your child. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Glenda Harris 

Students, Parents and Family Coordinator 
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